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COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA

HARRISBURG

January 79,2021

Honorable Tom Wolf
Governor, Commonwealth of Pennsylvania

Room 238, Main Capitol Building
Harrisburg,PA 17120

Dear Governor Wolf:

We are writing to request a detailed briefing with you and Secretary Rachel Levine regarding the

Commonwealth's COVID-19 vaccine distribution plan. We request this briefing be with our full

leadership team.

As the rollout of the COVID-19 vaccine has begun, many of us are being inundated with

questions and concerns from constituents who are eagelr to get the vaccine for themselves or their

loved ones. Everyone in government, executive and legislative, has a moral obligation to make

sure our citizens are getting access to the vaccine in an expeditious manner. No other action

allows Pennsylvanians to return to safety and normalcy.

Bloomberg News reports that Pennsylvania has received 1,065,300 doses of the Pfizer and

BioNTech vaccine and the Moderna vaccine. To date, 425,654 of those doses have been

administered.

We look forward to hearing from you regarding our request.

Sincerely

t
Honorable Stanley E. Saylor

Chairman, House Appropriations Committee
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Honorable Kerq, A. Benninghoff

Republican Leader, House of
Representatives
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